
REMINDERS: 

TEAM Rewards 

• “Tenant Endurance, 

Appreciation, and 

Merit Rewards 

Program” 

• Contact us about 

our tenant rewards 

program if you are 

not already signed 

up! 

 

 
 

Payday Payment 
Plans 

• Having trouble 

making your 

monthly rent 

payment? 

• Our Payday 

Payment Plan 

allows you to pay 

bi-weekly rent 

payments rather 

than monthly. 

• Contact us for more 

information.  
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Tenant of the Month 
As a way to show appreciation to our tenants, Nixon Holdings 

would like to start a “Tenant of the Month” program. This 

program would consist of one of our tenants being chosen as 

Tenant of the Month and receiving a gift card. In addition, the 

tenant would be featured in the monthly newsletter.  

 

We would like your feedback on this program. Please email 

Brooke at brooke@nixonholdingsllc.com with your thoughts, 

questions, or concerns regarding the “Tenant of the Month” 

program!   
 

 

Local Happenings 
Now that restaurants and bars are open, be sure to support some 

local businesses! There are many great options in the Oxford 

and Lake Orion area.  
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You also may have heard that Brett Nixon, owner of Nixon 

Holdings LLC, is in the process of renovating 6 N. Washington 

St. in Downtown Oxford, long-time home to the A&A Flower 

Shop. The building has so much character with the original 

exposed brick walls and industrial ceilings. When complete, the 

building will house a 2,000 square foot retail space and two 

luxury lofts. Follow our Facebook page to stay updated! 

 

 
 
 

 

Website and Facebook Page 
We are excited to announce the debut of our Website and 

Facebook page! Our website contains information about the 

company, available rentals, past renovation projects, and tenant 

perks! Visit https://nixonholdingsllc.com/ to check it out.  

 

Our Facebook page is also up and running. Give us a like 

@NixonHoldingsLLC and share our posts!   
 
 

COVID – 19 Precautions 
Nixon Holdings LLC continues to understand the importance of 

taking necessary precautions to fight the COVID-19 virus. 

Regular cleanings of common areas occur bi-weekly on 

Tuesdays. Please continue to do your part by social distancing 

and sanitizing as much as possible.  

https://nixonholdingsllc.com/
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Contact Us
 

 

Nixon Holdings LLC.  

P.O. Box 272, Lake Orion, 

MI 48362 

 

Text or Call Brett: 

(248) 867-8153 

 

Text or Call Brooke: 

(248) 872- 3741 

 

Email Brett or Brooke: 

brett@nixonholdingsllc.com 

brooke@nixonholdingsllc.co

m 

 

 
 

Questions? Concerns? We’re Always Here! 
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